
DEQ/AQD 
Lansing District Office 
Constitution Hall 
525 West Allegan, First Floor South 
PO Box30242 
Lansing, MI 48909 

copy: Ms. Jenine Camilleri 
Enforcement Unit Supervisor 
DEQ/AQD 
Constitution Hall 
525 West Allegan, Second Floor South 
PO Box30260 
Lansing, MI 48909 

August 23, 2018 

In response to the letter dated August 17, 2018, about our inspection of our anhydrous ammonia storage 
from June 12, 2018, I did not realize that we needed to keep records of having the fire department 
reviewing our emergency response plan and that it needed to be completed yearly. I am in contact with 
Herb Corey at the Ingham County Health Department so that we can update the emergency response 
plan to include the farm improvements that are currently being completed. I am planning on having the 
updated map and chemical inventory completed by August 27 th and will send the updates to Mr. Corey. 
As soon as I have the new plan I will contact the Mason Fire Department for them to review the plans. 
I have put the review on the calendar for every January when we do our inventory so that it will be 
completed timely each year. I will also create a file to keep the records of the review in. 

We presently do not have the emergency telephone numbers where they can easily be found. I will get 
a sign made that will be close to the anhydrous tank with all the necessary phone numbers on it. I will 
also post the numbers in the machine shop and both farm offices. I will get the sign ordered on August 
24th and will have it hung as soon as it is finished. 

If you have any questions, please call Jeanine at 517-749-2327. 

Thank you, 

/1p a//'cuc-e 4 
1~ine Igl, partner 
Hawkins Homestead 
4904 W Barnes Rd 
Mason, Mi 48854 


